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 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                         Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu   

Deacon: David Curtis  01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers 01494 763518 

 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

                                             21st May, Seventh Sunday of Easter, 2023 Year A 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat 20th May      5.00 pm   (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 21st May     8.00am     Latin Mass 

                              9.30am    Parish Mass  

Mon 22nd May   9.30am    Feria        

Tue 23rd May     9.30am    Feria 

Thu 25th May     9.30 am   (St. Bede the Venerable)  

Fri 26th May       7.00pm    (St. Philip Neri) 

Sat 27th May      5.00pm   (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 28th May     9.30am   (Pentecost)  

Sat 20th May      6.15 pm   (Vigil  Mass) 

Sun 21st May     9.00am     Polish Mass 

                              11. 00am Parish Mass                               

Fri 26th May        9.00 am   (Adoration) 

                               9.30am   Holy Eucharist (St. Philip Neri) 

Sat 27th May       6.15pm   (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 28th May      11.00am  (Pentecost) 

                             

Benediction:   Fri (6.30pm) Benediction: Fri (9.00am) 

Confessions:    Monday to Friday, After Mass     Confessions: Friday & Saturday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Parish), Sun (Dr. Sabu Zacharia & 

Susan), Mon (Searle RIP), Tue (Mr. Siju K), Thu (Glover 

Margheurita RIP)  

Mass Intentions:  Sat (Padraic Costello RIP)), Sun 
(Padraic Costello RIP), Fri (Charmaine Baptista RIP) 

Second Collection Next Weekend: Please note, there will be 
a second collection next weekend for Catholic use of the 
Media.  

Parish Council Meeting: The members of Our Lady’s Parish 
council will meet on Monday 22nd May 7.00pm at the 
presbytery.  

Tap and Go Machine at Our Lady’s: The Parish Finance 
Committee is pleased to inform that many people have already 
set up their parish donation through Dona Machine. The 
amount collected last week is £73.00. I would encourage more 
people to use this facility and make your giving hassle free. 
The finance committee members are very pleased to assist you 
in setting up the account.  

Sad Demise: Brian Gallagher has informed me that his 
mother, Pauline Gallagher died on Friday last week, 
12/5/23.  The funeral is on Wednesday 24 May 2023 in 
Dublin (Foxrock). Details can be found on the website RIP.ie. 
Our sincere condolences and prayers for Brian and his family. 
Kindly pray for the departed soul of his mother.  

Are you New to the Parish? If so, a warm welcome to our 
lively community. Would you mind filling up the Parish 
Registration Form, which can be found in the porch and drop 
it in the box kept beside. Please join us for tea and coffee in 
the Church Hall after the Sunday Mass in both Churches.   

Parish Youth Meet: We are so happy to inform our youth 
group that the next meeting will be on Thursday 8th June 
5.00pm at Restore Hope, Latimer. It’s Director, Nate Sence 
has kindly agreed to give a presentation about Restore Hope’s 
mission and activities, and provide you with a tour around 
their campus. It will be a wonderful opportunity for all of you 
to interact with Nate Sence and explore the possibilities to get 
involved with their charitable works. May I request the 
parents to make your children available for the date.  

Chiltern Food Bank. Please bring the following items 
required for this week: tinned meat, tinned tuna, sponge 
puddings, rice puddings, custard and UHT milk .  
 
Rosary Evening in May: You are invited to join in a beautiful, 
peaceful evening of rosary, litany, reading and music on 
Wednesday, 31st May, at 7.30pm, at St. Augustine's, 
Amersham Hill, High Wycombe, HP13 6NZ. Come and find the 
peace you’re looking for. Everyone is welcome. 

News from Beyond Difference: next Tuesday 23rd May at 
7pm, there will be a book launch called "Broken Gospel? 
Christianity and the Holocaust." This will be in the Chapter 
Two Bookshop in Chesham High Street. Tickets are for £10, 
and the money raised will go to the charity. For more 
information, please look at the poster or check the parish 
website.  

Summer Camp 2023: Join the NYMO team for the journey to 
Alton Castle this summer! This is a weeklong event, packed 
with dynamic talks, powerful times of prayer and adrenaline 
filled activities! Get your places booked today for a summer 
you’ll never forget! Summer camp is for anyone aged 12-18, 
and prices start at £225 inc. accommodation, food, 
transport, activities, and a day trip to Alton Towers. To book 
your place, email Fiona.murphy@northamptondiocese.org 
For more details, kindly look at the poster on the notice 
board.  

 

Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £400.95          St. Aidan’s: £316.49                      Thank You                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
                                             Standing Order: £361.00         Standing Order: £764.00  
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